
 
 

CITY OF MERCED 
GENERAL PLAN UPDATE EIR SCOPING WORKSHOP 

July 29, 2008 
 
Thank you for attending today’s meeting.  It is important to have input 

from public agencies and citizens during the City’s General Plan Update Environmental 
Review process.  It would be helpful if you would respond to the questions below in as 
much detail as possible.  Please feel free to use the back of this sheet or additional pages. 
 
1. Do you have any comments about the City’s General Plan Update or the Environmental 

Review process? 
             
             
             
              
             
              

 
2. What environmental concerns do you have regarding the new General Plan update?  

              
              
              
              
              
              
              

 
3. Do you have any questions about the General Plan Update or environmental review process 

that weren’t answered at today’s meeting? 
             
              
              
             
              
              

 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 
Phone No: _____________________________________________________________________ 
Email Address:             
 
 
 
Please turn this Comment Sheet in at the end of the meeting or send it to Kim Espinosa, Planning 
Manager, City of Merced, 678 West 18th Street, Merced, CA 95340 by Friday, August 15, 2008.  
You may also call Ms. Espinosa at (209) 385-6858 or email her at espinosak@cityofmerced.org 
with your comments. 
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